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____________, 2012
«Prefix» «First» «Middle»«Last»«Suffix»

«Address1»

«Address2»

«City»«State» «Zip»

Dear «Salutation»:

Community leadership takes many forms.  It is something as individual as casting a ballot on Election Day or as multi-layered as building a business that contributes to a city’s economic viability. Witnessing someone in need and taking steps to meet that need is another way community leadership is demonstrated.
We are fortunate to have many generous state employees who answer the call for leadership by making significant contributions through the annual California State Employees Charitable Campaign (CSECC).   I sincerely admire the people who share their time, talents and treasures with those in our community.
In these challenging times, charitable organizations must stretch every dollar to provide basic necessities as well as addressing concerns relative to the environment, wildlife and natural resources. We all know the importance of having a place to take a child when removed from an abusive environment.  We know the need for programs to help seniors with basic daily activities and the value of medical research in the fight against many life-threatening diseases.  These organizations depend on CSECC to help raise funds so they can focus their time and energy on providing these critical services.

Our community needs us.  Please consider making a leadership contribution through the 2012 CSECC. An  annual gift of $1,000 or more qualifies you as a Leadership Giver.  Through the convenience of payroll deduction, this can be achieved for a minimum monthly deduction of $83.34, only $2.74 per day.  Please remember that your tax deductible leadership gift can be directed to the 501(c)3 nonprofit agency of your choice, even if they are not  listed in the donor resource guide by utilizing the "Write-In" portion of your enclosed pledge form.
Your gift will make a meaningful and lasting impact on many lives.  To learn more about the CSECC and  to explore the stories  of your fellow state employees benefitting from this tremendous campaign, please visit:  www.csecc.org.  

Thank you for your consideration of taking a leadership role in the 2012 CSECC.  
Sincerely,

Agency Head or Management Staff

Agency Name


